
 
   

             

                  

 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Shooting at 1400 Block of North I-35E Service Road 

Lancaster, TX – On Friday, May 7, 2021, at approximately 8:10 P.M., Lancaster police were 

dispatched to the 1400 block of N Interstate 35E service road in response to a “shooting in 

progress”. Upon arrival, officers located a vehicle on the service road occupied by an adult 

male with gunshot wounds. The male was transported to Methodist Central Hospital where 

he was later pronounced deceased. The Identity of the male is pending notification of next to 

kin.  

This is an ongoing investigation and additional details will be released as they become 

available.  

Anyone with information on this incident is asked to please call the Lancaster Police 

Department non-emergency number at 972-218-2711.  

The City of Lancaster invites you to “like” the City on Facebook.com/CityofLancasterTX, follow 

us at Twitter.com/Lancaster_TX or register for weekly e-mail alerts regarding upcoming events 

on our website at www.lancaster-tx.com  by clicking on “Notify Me”. 
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